BENGALLA

Bengalla Road

Pavement Refurbishment

Bengalla Mining Company in cooperation with Muswellbrook Shire Council is upgrading the 3km section of
Bengalla Road between the Hunter River Bridge and Old Bengalla Road.

The improvement works will be completed in stages between April 2023 and February 2024.

The Works will include :

e Pavement upgrade

e Shoulder widening

e Drainage upgrade

e Intersection upgrade

e Tree removal and guardrail upgrades to comply with current road standards

Construction will generally take place between 6:30 am and 5:00 pm Monday to Friday.

Traffic management controls will include:

e Single lane closures with one way traffic under traffic lights

e Traffic lights will be operated manually during peak periods to reduce wait times
e 40 km/h speed limit through work zones

Please allow for potential delays when planning your trip through this area and drive to conditions to ensure
both your safety and the safety of the construction workers.
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Area of staged construction

For Enquiries : 1800 178 984



